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In October of 2008 the Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board placed the City
of Lompoc under Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) permit.

« The terms of this permit required inspection of commercial and industrial businesses to identify
sources of potential storm water pollution.

In July 2013, the State Water Resources Control Board included a statewide requirement
to inspect businesses in its revised 2013 Phase II MS4 permit.

» Funding to conduct this activity was not provided by the state.

The City of Lompoc has begun a business inspection program, in compliance with state
MS4 permit requirements. To recoup a portion of the cost of this program, the City Council
adopted a $110.00 fee for each business inspection in its Master Fee Schedule, which
became effective on March 5, 2016.



